
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Secure and Protect Your       

            Investments  

Dear Unitholders, 
 
Many of us have seen an increase in the amount of people participating and falling 

victim to “pyramid” and “sou-sou” schemes.   

   

While most of us make responsible personal financial decisions, some may still be 

undecided and think these schemes offer hope for a better, financial future. 

   

These schemes lure you in with the promise of large cash pay-outs on relatively 

small monetary contributions and request that you recruit more people to join. But 

the prospect of gaining quick cash poses a serious risk to all participants. The result 

can be loss of money, stress, embarrassment and unnecessary financial debt. 

 

At UTC, we do not endorse or support these schemes and they do not form 

part of what is regulated by the financial authorities.  

 

 

STAY ALERT 

 

As a key member of the financial services sector, we urge our Unitholders to remain 

alert and always carefully assess the risks of getting involved in any investment 

 

For your guidance, please review this joint advisory issued by The Trinidad and 
Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC), The Financial 
Intelligence Unit of Trinidad and Tobago (FIU) and The Central Bank of 
Trinidad and Tobago (CBTT).  
 
 

We thank you for your continued support and commitment. 

 

 

 

https://www.central-bank.org.tt/sites/default/files/latest-news/joint-media-release-pyramid-scheme-alert.pdf

